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Mobilizing for  
 

and celebrating 
National 

Foundation Day 

1 
Pray for Taebaek 
City and Kangwon 
Province to allow 
changes to the Three 
Seas architectural 
design. 

2 
And the 
government will 
rest on His 
shoulders… 
Isaiah 9:6 

3 
Pray that Kim 
Jong-Un seriously 
consider ending his 
nuclear weapons 
program. 

4 
Pray for the separated 
family members in 
North Korea, especially 
those who were unable 
to participate in the 
recent visits. 

5 
Pray for the separated 
family members in 
South Korea, especially 
those who were unable 
to participate in the 
recent visits. 

6 
Pray for ongoing 
efforts to reduce 
tensions on the 
Korean Peninsula. 

7 
Pray for the new 
student beginning at 
The River of Life 
School this semester 
that he be blessed 
and be a blessing. 

8 
Pray for a good 
redesign of the Three 
Seas Community 
Village to meet the 
present needs. 

9 
National 

Foundation Day 
Pray for a unified 

New Korea founded 
on Christ, the solid 

Rock. 

10 
Pray for productive 
communication 
between Kim Jong-
Un and Donald 
Trump. 

11 
Pray for North 
Korean laborers 
abroad that they be 
allowed greater 
freedom. 

12 
Pray for wisdom 
for all 
governments in 
relating to North 
Korea. 

13 
Pray for South 
Korean pastors, 
missionaries and 
others currently 
detained in North 
Korea. 

14 
Pray for The River 
of Life School 
students preparing 
the play “You Are 
Special” for October. 

15 
Pray for potential 
new partnerships and 
sponsors for The 
Three Seas Center. 

16 
There will be no 
end to the increase 
of His government 
or of peace…  
Isaiah 9:7a 

17 
Pray that North 
Korea respond to 
sanctions positively 
so as to be able to 
engage in legitimate 
business. 

18 
Pray for the people 
of North Korea who 
are forced into hard 
labor and surren-
dering of resources 
to the government. 

19 
Pray for those around 
the world praying for 
peace on the Korean 
Peninsula and a unified 
New Korea that they 
not grow weary. 

20 
Pray for the churches 
of South Korea to 
pray in unity for 
North Korea and a 
united New Korea. 

21 
Pray for 
opportunities to 
share the play “You 
Are Special” with 
elementary schools 
in the area. 

22 
Pray that we be able 
to complete the new 
water tank and 
system for the Three 
Seas Center before 
winter. 

23 
On the throne of 
David and over 
his kingdom… 
Isaiah 9:7b 

24 
Pray that the North 
Korean authorities 
allow for increasing 
freedom of travel, 
commerce and 
expressioin. 

25 
Pray for safety on 
North Korea’s 
roads as traffic 
increases. 

26 
Pray for the 
healing of the 
nation of Korea 
and a united New 
Korea to arise. 

27 
Pray for those 
engaged in 
humanitarian 
assistance to NK who 
are affected by the 
travel restriction. 

28 
Pray for excellent 
communication at all 
times among The 
River of Life School 
parents, teachers and 
students. 

29 
Pray for funding to 
continue moving 
forward on the Three 
Seas Center 
development plans. 

30 
To establish it and to 
uphold it with 
justice and 
righteousness From 
then on and  
forevermore. Is 9:7c 
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